
 

Page 1 of 2 

Meeting of the Appledore Parish Council, Friday, 1st May 2015 

 
 
 
APPLEDORE PARISH COUNCIL  
 

 

MINUTES of the Parish Council meeting held on Friday, 1st May 2015 at 7 o’clock. 
 
PRESENT:  

 
Cllr. R. M. Bates in the Chair, Cllrs. Mrs. F. Smith, A. D. Winter, D. Hancock, J. Perkins, J. 
Wickens and the Clerk, Mrs M. C. Shaw.  

                      
APOLOGIES:  Cllr.  T. Boorman. 
 
 
1. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST:   

 
                 There were none 

 
2. MINUTES:  

 
The minutes of the Parish Council meeting held on 20th April  2015 had been circulated, these 
were resolved as a correct record, proposed by Cllr. A. D. Winter, seconded by Cllr. J. Wickens 
and duly signed by Cllr. R. M. Bates. 
 

3. CORRESPONDENCE :     
        

There was none. 
 

4. FINANCE: 
    

The meeting was necessary due to only one nomination being submitted for the forthcoming 
election scheduled for 7th May 2015, and as after the 11th May the Council is inquorate, it agreed 
that cheques should be drawn for the Street Cleaner and Road Sweepers wages due for May. 
 
An unspecified donation towards the  Recreation Ground Management Committee mowing had 
been agreed at the Meeting held on November 22nd 2014.   It was proposed by  Cllr. J. Wickens  to 
donate £ 690  seconded by Cllr. Mrs F. Smith.   Cheque drawn accordingly 

 
 

5. HISTORICAL INFORMATION BOARD, outside the Church:   
 
 It was agreed that the renovation design of this should be subject to Council approval. It was 
suggested that a Notice be affixed to the board, notifying that its proposed renovation will take 
place shortly. 
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6. ITEMS OF INTEREST: 
 
The Chairman, Cllr R. M. Bates sincerely thanked all the Councillors for their support and tireless 
work during their periods of Office, he especially thanked Cllr Mrs F. Smith for her time as 
Chairman. 

                     
 
7. DATE OF THE NEXT MEETING: 

 
This cannot be scheduled until the Election has been called for the six vacant seats and the result of 
the Election known.  The Annual Meeting of the Parish Council will be held according to the 
Legislation following this election.                   

 
           The Chairman declared the meeting closed at 7.45  p.m. 

 
 

______________________________________________________________ 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


